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This week in Hereford Learning Hub:

Upcoming Events: Enrichment Activities:

Educational visits

Parent

Consultations

Swimming

Winter  Premises

Pupil Progress

One of our targets has
been to offer an enriching
and enabling curriculum. we
have enjoyed ‘art with Jo’
and ‘clay with Faye’. We
are really excited to see
what else we can do!

Welcome the new school term! We
have begun the new term as we have
meant to - full of new ideas, learning
experiences and fun!
Even though the weather has been
cold, wet and windy, we have not let
it stop our enthusiasm for learning. 
This term we are looking ahead!



We are swimming this term.
Please bring swimming
costumes, towels, clothes,
goggles. Hair needs to be
tied back. Swimming is on
Mondays. 

Pupil progress reports will
be available in October.
Please book a slot with HLH
to discuss your child’s
progress.

This term in Hereford Learning Hub:

Parent Information: Other News...
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Swimming Sessions Clay with Faye Sew with Jo

We are  starting PTFA this
term. The PTFA is a vital part
of our setting. It is a chance
for parents to talk, get
involved and have a say in
their child’s education. It is
also an opportunity to offer
extra opportunities for our
pupils.

As winter is on its way,  we
will be in no 13 this term. It is
warm and cosy!


